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DATE 

Sunday 26th June 2022 

SUNDAY 

Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary 

Time Year C 

DIVINE OFFICE 

Week 1 

 

 

Live-streamed Masses: Sunday at 9.30am and all weekday Masses. 
 

 

Saturday 25th June 
1st Mass of Sunday 

6:00pm Rosemary Bunce RIP (D&SG) 

Sunday 26th June 
Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary 

Time 

9:30am People of the Parish 

Monday 27th June 
Feria  No Services Today 

Tuesday 28th June 
St. Irenaeus Bishop, Martyr 

Memorial 9.15am Geoff Jones RIP (Birthday Anniversary) (AH & Jones Family) 

Wednesday 29th June 
Ss Peter & Paul Apostles 

Solemnity 

9.15am 

7.30pm 

Francis Patton RIP (Patton Family) 

People of the Parish 

Thursday 30th June 
First Martyrs of the Holy Roman 

Church Memorial 

7:30pm Adrien Rollings RIP (Sr. A) 

Friday 1st July 
Feria 

9.15am Dec. of the McCarthy Family (BO’B) 

Saturday 2nd July 
Our Lady Saturday Memorial 

 

(1st Mass of Sunday) 

9.30am 

10-11am 

6:00pm 

Marguerite Baxendale RIP (SVP) 

Exposition, Confession and Benediction 

People of the Parish 

Sunday 3rd July 
Fourteenth Sunday in 

Ordinary Time 

9.30am Int. of the Walsall Catenian Association 

 
 



Pope Francis: 

In the Body and Blood of Christ, we find 

his presence, his life given for each of us. 

he not only gives us help to go forward, 

but he gives us himself: he enters into our 

affairs, he visits us when we are lonely, 

giving us back a sense of enthusiasm. 
 

Data Protection – Live-streaming 

Sunday 9.30am Mass, and all weekday 

Masses, will continue to be live-streamed 

for those who cannot attend Mass at this 

time. If you do not wish to appear on the 

screen during the distribution of 

communion you are asked to sit on the 

right of the church. 
 

Save the Dates 

The relics of St. Bernadette will be 

visiting the Archdiocese over the 

weekend of the 7th – 10th October. The 

relics of this wonderful saint will be 

visiting St. Chad’s Cathedral. 
 

St. Chad’s Sanctuary 

St. Chad’s Sanctuary, which welcomes 

refugees and asylum seekers in 

Birmingham City Centre, is running out 

of tinned food, pasta, soap, shampoo 

and toothpaste. These are not luxury 

items but they could be all that is put into 

a person’s hand when they arrive in our 

city with nothing. Items for donation can 

be placed into the box in the porch. 
 

Second Collection 

This weekend, 25th/26th June we have our 

annual collection for Peter’s Pence. This 

collection goes to support the charitable 

works of our Holy Father the Pope. 
 

Recently Deceased 
Of your charity please pray for the repose 

of the souls of Janet Kathleen Gillett & 

Carl Anthony Furnival. May they rest in 

peace. 

Pope’s Prayer Intention  

The Pope’s prayer intention for June is: 

For families. We pray for Christian 

families around the world; may they 

embody and experience unconditional 

love and advance in holiness in their daily 

lives. 
 

Sick in the Parish 

Please pray for all the sick in the parish, 

remember especially: 
 

Janet Chambers, Jo Hawker, Paul 

Atkinson, Mike Treadwell, Jacqui Bird, 

Alison Welton, Fr. Tony Rohan, Louise 

Morgan, Stephen Brook, Margaret 

Davis, Mary Brough, Joe Bannister, 

Morris Moseley, Margaret Healy, 

Maura McGarry, Juliet Woodhall, Pat 

Hopley, Luke Smith, Catherine 

Shepherd, Keiron Sanders, Jim Smith, 

David Goodwin, Antonio Bigongiari, 

Olivia (Dotty) Cutler, Ann & Keith 

Allford, Dcn. John Higgins, Joan Hart, 

Emma Jones, Anna Morgan née Meehan, 

Margaret Cooper, Holly Brady, Mike 

Mander, Jo Cooke, Anne Humphreys, 

Paul Mott, Theresa Chandler, Fr. Paul 

Chamberlain, Cath Breen, Max Lewis, 

David & Sheila Piggott, Clare Cooksey 

& Áine McDonagh. 
 

Please pray also for all those who carry 

the burden of their illnesses privately, and 

for all those who are dedicated to the care 

of the sick. 

 

Universe Catholic Weekly 

We are thrilled to announce that we have 

launched our new online newspaper with 

the full support of our first subscriber, His 

Eminence Vincent Cardinal Nichols. 

Order your Digital 4 weeks FREE trial 

by calling Michelle on 07436 617650 or 

email 
michelle.jones@universecatholicweekly.co.uk  

mailto:michelle.jones@universecatholicweekly.co.uk


CAFOD Prayer 

(Thirteenth Sunday) 

Lord, remember the innocent and the 

defenceless Christians who are being 

persecuted and killed in different countries 

now because of their faith in You. Help 

them and let us find encouragement in 

their example and sacrifice. 
 

CAFOD Fathers Day Fund Raiser 

We would like to thank all who supported 

the CAFOD fund raiser held last Sunday in 

any way. In total we raised £467.40 
 

Missio (Red Box Collection) 

 
If you would like to support the work of 

Missio by becoming a ‘Red Box Holder’ 

please speak to either Sue W or Fr. Craig. 
 

Gazebos and Marquees  
For our Parish Afternoon Tea, 2nd July, and 

our Parish Celebration, 16th July, we are 

asking for the loan of Gazebos and 

Marquees. If you have one, or more, and are 

willing to let us loan it (them) for these two 

events please put your name on the sheet 

which can be found in the church porch. 

Help Required! 

Help is needed to set up the gazebos and 

awnings, and also to put out the tables and 

chairs. If you can help, please come along 

at on Saturday 2nd July at 11am. Thank 

you in anticipation.  
 

Craft & Natter 

We meet every Tuesday in the Parish 

Meeting Room from 11am to 3pm. 50p 

per session for all the refreshments you 

can drink. Come for the morning, 

afternoon, or for the whole session, just 

don't forget to bring your lunch. For more 

information call Christine on:- 07900 

604902 

Dates for your Diary 
Parish celebration of the Ordination of 

Dcn Peter, 25th Anniversary of Dcn 

John’s Ordination & Fr. Craig’s 40th 

Birthday (all delayed due to Covid). 

Saturday 16th July after the 6pm 

Evening Mass. 
 

The ‘sign-up sheet’ for this event is now 

on the table in the church porch. 
 

Praying for the Unborn 

 
We pray for all unborn children diagnosed 

with disabilities, we pray for protection 

for them and their mothers from the 

pressures of society to have an abortion, 

and that they would experience support by 

all who surround them. Amen. 
 

SVP Meeting 

The next meeting of the S.V.P. takes 

place in the Parish Meeting Room on 

Thursday 30th June after the 7.30pm 

Mass. Anyone who expressed an interest 

in joining the group via the Parish Census 

Form please do come along, you will be 

most welcome. New members are always 

welcome. 
 

Pilgrimage to Harvington Hall 

The annual Diocesan pilgrimage to 

Harvington Hall, Shrine of the English 

Martyrs, takes place on Sunday 4th 

September. Mass will be celebrated at 

3pm, with confessions available from 

1.45pm – 2.30pm. Please see the poster in 

the porch for more details about the day. 

Please bring your own chairs! 
 

Collections: 

Last Week’s Offertory:        £243.86 

Weekly Standing Orders:        £898.00 

Day for Life Collection:        £235.70 



Sacrament of the Sick 
Please remember to inform Fr. Craig 

directly in case of sickness, especially if it 

requires hospital treatment or a prolonged 

absence from Mass.  If you cannot inform 

the clergy yourself it is then your family who 

should take on this responsibility. 

 

Welcomers & Wardens 

This weekend the new Welcomers and 

Wardens Rotas is available at the back of 

church. These duties will then recommence 

next weekend, 2nd/3rd July. 

Baptism Enquiries 

If you would like to have your child 

Baptised here at St. Mary of the Angels, 

please visit the ‘Baptismal Enquiry’ page of 

the parish website using the following link:  

https://www.catholicaldridge.co.uk/baptis

mal-enquiries.html 

Here you can complete a ‘Baptism 

Enquiry Form’. The next available dates 

for Baptism Preparation are: 
 

7pm Tuesday 13th September 

7pm Tuesday 15th November 
 

 

 

PARISH DUTIES THIS WEEKEND: 25TH/26TH
 JUNE 2022 

6.00PM VIGIL MASS READERS: Hugh D & Pat H 

9.30AM SUNG MASS 
MUSIC: Choir 

READERS: Will B & Helen C 

PARISH DUTIES FOR NEXT WEEKEND: 2ND/3RD
 JULY 2022 

6.00PM VIGIL MASS 

WELCOMERS: Shelagh G & Anne H 

WARDENS: John C 

READERS: Cathy S, John H 

9.30AM SUNG MASS 

MUSIC: Folk Group 

WELCOMERS: John & Ann T 

WARDENS: John O’N & Bruce B 

READERS: Christine Leadbeater, Catherine Andrews 

CLEANERS: Team B 

FLOWERS: Anne H 

COFFEE: The Wintrip Family 
 

And finally:- I would like to take this opportunity to say ‘thank you’ to all those who 

participated in the eucharistic procession last Sunday. In the morning I was a little unsure 

if it would be possible for us to make the short journey from the church to the school, as 

the weather had taken a turn for the worst. However, with the children of our school 

dressed in the Holy Communion finery, and with the sun shining, we made this great act 

of witness to our faith. It was wonderful to see cars stopping and the residents on Weston 

Crescent coming out from their houses to watch as we passed by. As we walked down 

Weston Crescent I heard one lady say ‘Oh how beautiful, I have never seen anything like 

this before’ – and this is the reason for doing what we did. Each Sunday, and every time 

we come to Mass, we are called, having received the Lord into our hearts and souls, to 

take Him out into the world, witnessing to our faith by our words and actions, so that 

others may encounter Him, and by encountering Him come to know Him. 

May God bless and protect you all.  Fr. Craig 
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